
                LPD CONTRUCTION PERMIT EXTENSION
        
                This is to notify you that your request to
                extend the time in which to construct your
                LPD station facilities BDFCDTL-20110207ACY was
                granted on 05/24/2013 and the construction
                period specified for permit 0000139774 is extended to
                01/10/2022.

                This authorization is for:
                

Station: KUNA-LP Gulf-California Broadcast Company
Facility 
ID:

19779 825 Edmond Street

Location: INDIO,CA Saint Joseph,MO,65401

                This authorization should be include in your
                station's public inspection file.
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